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Ottawa, 3rd Feb., 1905.

sir,-

In reply to your

letter of the 16th ultimo - No. 9-4 603 -

enclosing a petition from the We-wai-ai-

kai, We-wai-ai-kum and Lach-wil-tach

Indians, asking that they be allowed to

form themselves into one band, known as

the Lock-wil-tack, I am directed to

inform you that the Department sees no

objection to the proposition, and the

necessary steps may be taken to have the

same properly carried out.

Your obedient servant,

Lom hier

secretary.

A. W. Vovell, Esq.,

Indian supt..

Victoria, B. C.
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